
March 30, 2022 

 

Elizbieta Bryczkowska 
39 Somerset Ave. 
Bridgewater, NJ 08807 
E-mail: ebryczkowska@gmail.com 

 

Maryland General Assembly 
Legislative Services Building 
90 State Circle 
Annapolis, MD 21401 
 
 
Subject: House Bill 1171- Declaration of Rights – Right to Reproductive Liberty 
 

Dear Delegate Adrienne A. Jones, 

I am writing to you to oppose the House Bill 1171 an amendment to the state’s Declaration of Rights to 
add a “Right to reproductive liberty.” I believe that this amendment is immoral and will have horrible 
consequence for babies in the womb and newly born. 

Instead of promoting abortion, we should remain committed to helping women and children in need not 
only throughout pregnancy but the whole life of the child. We should do this through the support of 
pregnancy centers not abortion clinics. 

We are calling president Putting a murderer for killing innocent children, bombing hospitals and 
maternity clinics, but we are totally fine with killing millions of innocent children in the womb by helping 
mothers to kill their babies and by supporting financially the abortion industry. 

We should protect every life every day because it is precious! 

Something to think about: “I've noticed that everyone who is for abortion has already been born.” 
(Ronald Reagan) 

Thank you for taking time to read my letter and considering my full opposition to H.B.1171. 

 

Respectfully Yours, 

 

Elzbieta Bryczkowska 

 

 


